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Health Department Seeks Help to Find Dog 
 

Westminster, MD (April 4, 2018) – The Carroll County Health Department is asking area 
residents for help in finding a dog that bit a person on Sunday, April 1st around 1:00 PM, outside 
the Cup Tea Bar & Cafe in Westminster on East Main Street and Railroad Avenue/Route 27. 

The dog was described as being a medium-sized mixed lab.  It had a medium-length black coat 
with straight fur and was being walked with four poodle-type dogs.  According to the Health 
Department, it is likely that the victim of the attack will be treated with a series of post-exposure 
rabies shots if the dog has not been found and verified to be in good health by the morning of 
April 11th.   

If you have any information that may help locate this dog or its owner, please contact the Carroll 
County Health Department at (410) 876-1884 or the Carroll County Humane Society at (410) 
848-4810.   

The Carroll County Health Department’s website can be found at http://cchd.maryland.gov and 
you can follow them on Facebook. 

 

#### 

 

Contact: Joe Mancuso, 410-876-1884 

290 South Center Street 
Westminster, Maryland 21157 

 

Main: 410-876-2152 
FAX: 410-876-4988 

Toll-Free: 800-966-3877 
 Website: cchd.maryland.gov 
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